

Neonatal Masterclass

Thursday 14 May 2015, 10-4pm

Perinatal Institute, Birmingham

The Growth Assessment Protocol (GAP) and its implications for neonatal care

This meeting is intended for neonatologists and advanced neonatal nurse practitioners working in Trusts enrolled in the GAP programme. It follows on from similar workshops in 2014 for obstetricians, midwives and ultrasonographers, and will focus specifically on issues relevant to professionals caring for the newborn. The aim is to summarise the evidence and rationale behind the programme, and examine its implications for perinatal care.

Workshop leads:

Professor Jason Gardosi - Director; Sally Giddings - Head of Midwifery; Sue Turner - GAP Project Lead, Perinatal Institute

Special guests:

Dr Sanjeev Deshpande - Consultant Neonatologist, Shrewsbury and Telford Hosp Trust and lead, neonatal outcome reviews Dr Mark Turner - Consultant Neonatologist, Liverpool Women's NHS FT and Chair, NIHR AMR Neonatal Clinical Study Group

From 9.30	Registration; Coffee / Tea
10.00	Welcome; outline of the day
	Overview of the NHS England Care Bundle Elements for Saving Babies' Lives (tbc)
	Standardised clinical outcome reviews (SCOR) of neonatal deaths — Sanjeev Deshpande
	Discussion
11:30	Coffee / Tea
11:40	Principles of GROW - customised antenatal charts and birthweight centiles
	Comparison with WHO-UK ('Red Book') and other neonatal weight standards
	Discussion: Implications for neonatal management
12.45	Lunch
13:30	Early and late onset fetal growth restriction
	Protocols and growth screening algorithm
	Antenatal detection - audit and benchmarking
	Changing clinical practice: implications for data and research - Mark Turner
	Discussion
16.00	Close; Coffee / Tea

Attendance is free for Trusts enrolled in GAP. However places are limited and confirmed registration is required.

To reserve your place, please send email to gap@perinatal.org.uk with details of name, designation, and organisation.